
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note the following: 
 

� PARENT - TEACHER MEETING: 

As you all know that we are in the middle 
of the Second Term and the teachers are 

busy conducting Formative/ Internal 
Assessments/ Tests etc. along with other 
extra-curricular activities for students. 

 
Further to that, as per our Activity 

Schedule (Sept-Dec) circulated earlier, 
the Parent-Teacher Meeting will be 
held on Monday, 14th December, 2015 

between 6.00 pm and 8.00 pm to 
discuss your child’s performance in class. 

 

We want you all to attend the meeting 
without fail and meet the class teacher/ 

subject teachers of your ward(s). 
 

� WINTER VACATION: 

The school will close for Winter Vacation 
w.e.f Sunday, 20th December 2015 

and will reopen on Sunday, 10th 
January 2016. 

 

       

 
 


